
 

Newsletter  6th November 2012  
 

Forward Dates 
6/11       Kinder orientation – Kinders only 
7/11      Carols Meeting 
8/11      Year 5/6 Return from Canberra 
13/11     LMHS Parent Information Night 
15/11     Kinder Orientation – Kinders only 
7/12      Carols By Candlelight 
13 /12    Presentation Day 
14/12     Reports Home 
18/12     Year 6 Farewell & School Disco 
19/12     Movie Day  
19/12     Final Day for children 2012 
 

Year 5/6 Excursion to Canberra 
The children of Class 5/6 left for Canberra at 
6.00am on Monday, 5th November for a stay of 
four days in our nation’s capital. The children 
travelled well and have enjoyed their first day 
visiting the Australian Institute of Sport, the 
Australian War Memorial and a game of Putt 
Putt Golf before arriving at our accommodation 
at the Airport International in Queanbeyan.  As 
I write this item the children have retired for the 
night and are sensibly assuring that they are 
fully rested in preparation for another exciting 
day in Canberra on Tuesday.  
A big thank you goes to the parents and 
caregivers of class 5/6 for supporting their 
child’s attendance. They really do appreciate it. 
 
Additional Smart Board  
I have just been informed that our application 
for the installation of a new Smart Board in the 
Library has been approved.  The installation 
will occur in the next few weeks and will be a 
welcome addition to the quality educational 
experiences offered at Boolaroo School.  
 
 
 
 

Student Enrolments 
Boolaroo Public School is open for new 
enrolments in all classes K-6. If you know of a 
family moving into the area this year or in 2013 
please encourage them to contact the office as 
soon as possible on 49581479 to obtain an 
enrolment form.  
 
Lake Macquarie High School Parent 
Information Night 
On Tuesday 13th November, there will be a 
parent information night for parents of children 
attending Year 7 in 2013. It will be held from 
6.30-7.30 pm in the school Hall. Tea and 
coffee will be served and uniforms will be 
available for purchase from the uniform shop 
on the night.  
 

Steve Baker 
Principal 

 

Student Banking 
Don’t forget to bring your bank books on 
Fridays for banking. You will receive a sheet 
this Friday with prizes you can earn with your 
Dollarmite tokens. Please take your tokens out 
of your bank book each week and keep them 
safely at home until you have enough for a 
prize. There is a chart outside the front office 
where you can check your progress of tokens. 
Reidena Barrett - School Banking Officer 
 
P&C News 
This year the Carols night will be held on 
Friday 7th December at 6pm. We will have a 
Carols meeting this Wednesday 7th Nov at 
9.15am. Everyone is welcome. If you can’t get 
to the meeting but you have any ideas about 
the night please see me or put them in the 
P&C Suggestion Box. 
Melissa Rawe – P&C President 

 

       



 

  Week 4 Assembly Awards 
 

          You Can Do It Awards    
                   “Resilience”   
                                                                                         

          
                       Jack 
 
           K-1 Merits Awards         

 
       Jaxon, Liam & Seth 
 
           2/3/4 Merit Awards   

        
Zak, Kirsten, Lochy & Teliah 

                   
 

             5/6 Merit Awards 

  
            Jethro & Sianna 
 
       Good on You Awards 

 
Hailie, Nic, Mackenzie,Bella & Tristan 
 
               Bronze Award   

        

                                Mia 
 
                  Assembly Item 

 
Seth, Mia and Samara sharing their great 
sentence writing 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


